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From: Parks, Frederick
To: PSD - Comprehensive Energy Plan
Subject: Feedback to CEP Draft Document
Date: Monday, November 29, 2021 11:29:31 AM


EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize
and trust the sender.
To Whom It May Concern,
As a LIFELONG Vermonter for 62 years and one who has been paying taxes to this GREEN
MOUNTAIN State for my entire lifetime, I want to make one thing abundantly clear regarding 
Vermont's future renewable energy plans: 


There should NEVER BE ANOTHER INDUSTRIAL WIND TURBINE installed atop a Vermont
ridgeline.  There is no ridgeline in the state of Vermont that is "suitable" for Industrial Wind.
Industrial Wind has its place in unpopulated, flat, vast spaces in the US but NOT on Vermont's
ridgelines. 


Thank You,
Frederick M Parks
98 South St.
Essex Jct, VT 5452
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